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Well done to Year 1. What a lovely assembly, all about the seasons. Thank you to all the parents and 
families who attended. Thank you also to Miss Iqbal and Mrs Housego for helping the children to 
learn their lines and routines.  

 
  

 

Football 
 

Results: 
Football – Hermitage 3 St. Andrew’s 2 

 
 

Farewell 
 

This morning we said farewell to Miss Brooks who is leaving St. 
Andrew’s to work in the Hospitality industry. Although she has only 
been with us a year, Miss Brooks has worked with a number of KS2 

children in class and at lunchtimes to support their learning and 
development. We all wish her the very best for the future and hope 

that she visits us soon.  
We also said good bye to Aditya in Year 4 this week who is sadly 

leaving us to attend John Locke Academy. We hope that he will be 
very happy in his new school and wish him and his family all the 

best.  
 
 
 

Weekly Communication Update 
 

Thank you to all those families who have 
returned their new, signed Class Dojo 

Agreement. If you have not yet returned 
yours, then please do so as soon as 

possible. Thanks.  
 
 

Thanks 
 

At the last meeting of The Friends, the committee voted to 
give £100 to each class so that they can spend the money 

on resources to support and enhance learning. This is 
hugely appreciated, as our school budget is continually 
being squeezed, so we all appreciate the support that 
parents and The Friends give to us. Over the next few 

weeks, each class will be updating you on what they have 
spent their £100 on. Thank you to all families for your 

donations to The Friends through the different activities 
and events that they run.   

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicola Edwards 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 
 

https://www.schoolfriendclub.com/our-
clubs-1/st-andrews-c-of-e-primary-school/ 

 
Please register and sign up online. 

 

Class Assemblies 
 

Reception – Friday 22nd March 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
Tuesday 19th March – Choir at Proms Praise at the Royal  

   Albert Hall 

Monday 25th March – Mums in School Day 

Friday 29th March – Eucharist at St Margaret’s Church at  

                                   9.30am 

Thursday 4th April – Orchestra Assembly to Parents 9am 

           The Friends’ Easter Egg Hunt 

Friday 5th April – Term finishes 1:30pm 

Tuesday 23rd April – Back to School 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merit Awards 

EYFS – Sophia B, Viktoria, Fabian 
 

Year 1 – The Whole Class 
 

Year 2 – William, Jared 
 

Year 3 – Murilo, Eloise  
 

Year 4 – Sophie, Stanley 
 

Year 5 – The Whole Class 
 

Year 6 – Alina, Harrison 
 

Well done to all! 
 

Parent Governor 
 

We are still looking for a Parent Governor to join our 
Governing Body. If you are interested in being involved in 

the strategic development of the school and would like 
more information about what it means to be a governor, 
then please pick up an application pack from the school 

office.  
The deadline for returning completed applications is 

Monday 25th March at 12pm. 
 
 

Vacancy 
 

We are currently looking to recruit a Pastoral 
Teaching Assistant to work across the school. 
Further details of the role, and an application 

form, can be found on our website.  
 
 
 
 

Swimming Gala 
Last night a team of Year 5 and 6 children took part in the 
Uxbridge and District Swimming Gala. They competed in a 
range of different events and ended up coming 2nd overall. 

Mr McElwee and Mrs Calder were really impressed with 
the great attitudes and excellent sportsmanship that all 

the children showed. Well done everyone. 
 
 
 
 

Staff Car Park 
Please may I remind all parents that the car park is for staff 
and visitors only. Parents should not be parking in the staff 
car park. The only exception to this is for parents who are 
dropping their children off for Breakfast Club. Please can 

these parents make sure they are mindful of the school staff 
who are trying to park their cars at this time. Thank you.  
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